
@ FRANKLIN
PO Box 2590, 420A 4th Street NE

Salmon Arm, BC, VIE 4R5
Phone 250.832.8380

July 11th, 2018

Columbia Shuswap Regional District

555 Harbourfront Drive NE

Salmon Arm, BC

V1E3M1

RE: Letter Regarding Hall Renovations

To whom this may concern,

This letter is in regard to the current status of the Blind Bay Memorial Hall based on the recently

observed ground saturation and flooding onsite.

Currently, the upper South-West area of the property is fully saturated due to ground water flows from

above. This is causing flooding in the basement of the hall via groundwater flows. It is our professional

opinion that due to this recurring flooding, the halt is unable to undertake any renovations required to

remediate the damage. The Hall will need to install the proposed drainage system to stop the hall from

further flooding's and water damage.

If you have any questions, please send inquiries to mike@franktinengineering.ca.
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FRANKLlN
PO Box 2590, 420A 4th Street NE

Salmon Arm, BC, VIE 4R5
Phone 250.832.8380

July 11th, 2018

Columbia Shuswap Regional District

555 Harbourfront Drive NE

Salmon Arm, BC

V1E3M1

RE: CSRD's Onsite Wastewater System at the Blind Bay Memorial Hall

To whom this may concern,

This letter is regarding the current state of the CSRD's Wastewater Disposal Area on the Blind Bay

Memorial Hall property. The disposal area has been severely compromised from water flowing from the

areas above the field. There is standing water on top of the disposal area and pump cycling was

observed via small water geysers out of the ground when the pumps were in operation.

Currently, the whole upper South-West area of the property is fully saturated due to water flowing from

above. It is our professional opinion that the disposal area is not in a functioning state and should not be

used until system remediation by an Authorized Professional or Registered Onsite Wastewater

Practitioner has deemed it suitable for use via a Compliance Inspection Report.

It also appears that the Disposal Area is not within the Registered Easement. Further investigation is

recommended.

If you have any questions, please send inquiries to mike@franklinengineering.ca.
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